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  How to Accelerate Your Internet Rob Flickenger,2006-10-01
  A-Z of Digital Research Methods Catherine Dawson,2019-07-10 This
accessible, alphabetical guide provides concise insights into a variety of
digital research methods, incorporating introductory knowledge with practical
application and further research implications. A-Z of Digital Research
Methods provides a pathway through the often-confusing digital research
landscape, while also addressing theoretical, ethical and legal issues that
may accompany each methodology. Dawson outlines 60 chapters on a wide range
of qualitative and quantitative digital research methods, including textual,
numerical, geographical and audio-visual methods. This book includes
reflection questions, useful resources and key texts to encourage readers to
fully engage with the methods and build a competent understanding of the
benefits, disadvantages and appropriate usages of each method. A-Z of Digital
Research Methods is the perfect introduction for any student or researcher
interested in digital research methods for social and computer sciences.
  Retail Visioning Christine Moynihan,2011-06-15 Easy to use work book
designed for independent retailers. Full of self assessment tools and
recommendations for improving retail branding,interior and exterior store
design and retail marketing.
  The Big Data Agenda Annika Richterich,2018-04-13 This book highlights that
the capacity for gathering, analysing, and utilising vast amounts of digital
(user) data raises significant ethical issues. Annika Richterich provides a
systematic contemporary overview of the field of critical data studies that
reflects on practices of digital data collection and analysis. The book
assesses in detail one big data research area: biomedical studies, focused on
epidemiological surveillance. Specific case studies explore how big data have
been used in academic work. The Big Data Agenda concludes that the use of big
data in research urgently needs to be considered from the vantage point of
ethics and social justice. Drawing upon discourse ethics and critical data
studies, Richterich argues that entanglements between big data research and
technology/ internet corporations have emerged. In consequence, more
opportunities for discussing and negotiating emerging research practices and
their implications for societal values are needed.
  Interactive Volleyball Brad Kilb,Savvy Knowledge Systems Corp,2001-03-20
Volleyball coaches at all levels of competition know the benefits of
practicing effective drills to develop essential individual skills and
improve execution of team tactics. So coaches are sure to love a product that
provides both a comprehensive drill source and the convenience of digital
technology. With Interactive Volleyball software, coaches have the choice of
two CD-ROMs, each loaded with 200 full-video drills that can be viewed at
regular speed, slow motion, and freeze frame. Individual or special
categories of drills can be searched and selected by several variables,
allowing coaches to generate and print out practice plans almost instantly.
Interactive Volleyball Volume 1 is designed for more basic levels of
competition. Youth volleyball coaches will benefit the most from the
software, though elementary and middle school instructors may also find it
useful in constructing class lesson plans. With these excellent drill
encyclopedias and the ability to pick and choose drills from them, practice
planning will be a snap-with a click. Minumum System Requirements Macintosh:
PowerMac running Mac OS 7.5+ at 133 MHz 8x CD, 32MB RAM. Windows: Windows 95,
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98, ME, 2000, or NT at 166 MHz, 8x CD, 32 MB RAM, and a SoundBlaster
compatible sound card.
  Instructions to Surveyors Great Britain. Board of Trade,1909
  Agent-Based Modelling in Economics Lynne Hamill,Nigel Gilbert,2016-01-19
Agent-based modelling in economics Lynne Hamill and Nigel Gilbert, Centre for
Research in Social Simulation (CRESS), University of Surrey, UK New methods
of economic modelling have been sought as a result of the global economic
downturn in 2008.This unique book highlights the benefits of an agent-based
modelling (ABM) approach. It demonstrates how ABM can easily handle
complexity: heterogeneous people, households and firms interacting
dynamically. Unlike traditional methods, ABM does not require people or firms
to optimise or economic systems to reach equilibrium. ABM offers a way to
link micro foundations directly to the macro situation. Key features:
Introduces the concept of agent-based modelling and shows how it differs from
existing approaches. Provides a theoretical and methodological rationale for
using ABM in economics, along with practical advice on how to design and
create the models. Each chapter starts with a short summary of the relevant
economic theory and then shows how to apply ABM. Explores both topics covered
in basic economics textbooks and current important policy themes;
unemployment, exchange rates, banking and environmental issues. Describes the
models in pseudocode, enabling the reader to develop programs in their chosen
language. Supported by a website featuring the NetLogo models described in
the book. Agent-based Modelling in Economics provides students and
researchers with the skills to design, implement, and analyze agent-based
models. Third year undergraduate, master and doctoral students, faculty and
professional economists will find this book an invaluable resource.
  Modern Algorithms of Cluster Analysis Slawomir Wierzchoń,Mieczyslaw
Kłopotek,2017-12-29 This book provides the reader with a basic understanding
of the formal concepts of the cluster, clustering, partition, cluster
analysis etc. The book explains feature-based, graph-based and spectral
clustering methods and discusses their formal similarities and differences.
Understanding the related formal concepts is particularly vital in the epoch
of Big Data; due to the volume and characteristics of the data, it is no
longer feasible to predominantly rely on merely viewing the data when facing
a clustering problem. Usually clustering involves choosing similar objects
and grouping them together. To facilitate the choice of similarity measures
for complex and big data, various measures of object similarity, based on
quantitative (like numerical measurement results) and qualitative features
(like text), as well as combinations of the two, are described, as well as
graph-based similarity measures for (hyper) linked objects and measures for
multilayered graphs. Numerous variants demonstrating how such similarity
measures can be exploited when defining clustering cost functions are also
presented. In addition, the book provides an overview of approaches to
handling large collections of objects in a reasonable time. In particular, it
addresses grid-based methods, sampling methods, parallelization via Map-
Reduce, usage of tree-structures, random projections and various heuristic
approaches, especially those used for community detection.
  Instrument Rating Knowledge Test National Learning Corporation,2014 The
Instrument Rating Knowledge Test Passbook(R) prepares you for your test by
allowing you to take practice exams in the subjects you need to study. It
provides hundreds of questions and answers in the areas that will likely be
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covered on your upcoming exam.
  Sound Analysis and Synthesis with R Jérôme Sueur,2018-06-06 Sound is almost
always around us, anywhere, at any time, reaching our ears and stimulating
our brains for better or worse. Sound can be the disturbing noise of a drill,
a merry little tune sung by a friend, the song of a bird in the morning or a
clap of thunder at night. The science of sound, or acoustics, studies all
types of sounds and therefore covers a wide range of scientific disciplines,
from pure to applied acoustics. Research dealing with acoustics requires a
sound to be recorded, analyzed, manipulated and, possibly, changed. This is
particularly, but not exclusively, the case in bioacoustics and ecoacoustics,
two life sciences disciplines that attempt to understand and to eavesdrop on
the sound produced by animals. Sound analysis and synthesis can be
challenging for students, researchers and practitioners who have few skills
in mathematics or physics. However, deciphering the structure of a sound can
be useful in behavioral and ecological research – and also very amusing. This
book is dedicated to anyone who wants to practice acoustics but does not know
much about sound. Acoustic analysis and synthesis are possible, with little
effort, using the free and open-source software R with a few specific
packages. Combining a bit of theory, a lot of step-by-step examples and a few
cases studies, this book shows beginners and experts alike how to record,
read, play, decompose, visualize, parametrize, change, and synthesize sound
with R, opening a new way of working in bioacoustics and ecoacoustics but
also in other acoustic disciplines.
  Statistics for Big Data For Dummies Alan Anderson,2015-08-11 The fast and
easy way to make sense of statistics for bigdata Does the subject of data
analysis make you dizzy? You've come tothe right place! Statistics For Big
Data For Dummies breaksthis often-overwhelming subject down into easily
digestible parts,offering new and aspiring data analysts the foundation they
need tobe successful in the field. Inside, you'll find an easy-to-
followintroduction to exploratory data analysis, the lowdown oncollecting,
cleaning, and organizing data, everything you need toknow about interpreting
data using common software and programminglanguages, plain-English
explanations of how to make sense of datain the real world, and much more.
Data has never been easier to come by, and the tools studentsand
professionals need to enter the world of big data are based onapplied
statistics. While the word statistics alone can evokefeelings of anxiety in
even the most confident student orprofessional, it doesn't have to. Written
in the familiar andfriendly tone that has defined the For Dummies brand for
more thantwenty years, Statistics For Big Data For Dummies takes
theintimidation out of the subject, offering clear explanations andtons of
step-by-step instruction to help you make sense of datamining—without losing
your cool. Helps you to identify valid, useful, and understandablepatterns in
data Provides guidance on extracting previously unknown informationfrom large
databases Shows you how to discover patterns available in big data Gives you
access to the latest tools and techniques for workingin big data If you're a
student enrolled in a related Applied Statisticscourse or a professional
looking to expand your skillset,Statistics For Big Data For Dummies gives you
access toeverything you need to succeed.
  Methodological Investigations in Agent-Based Modelling Eric
Silverman,2018-02-20 This open access book examines the methodological
complications of using complexity science concepts within the social science
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domain. The opening chapters take the reader on a tour through the
development of simulation methodologies in the fields of artificial life and
population biology, then demonstrates the growing popularity and relevance of
these methods in the social sciences. Following an in-depth analysis of the
potential impact of these methods on social science and social theory, the
text provides substantive examples of the application of agent-based models
in the field of demography. This work offers a unique combination of applied
simulation work and substantive, in-depth philosophical analysis, and as such
has potential appeal for specialist social scientists, complex systems
scientists, and philosophers of science interested in the methodology of
simulation and the practice of interdisciplinary computing research.
  Simulating Social Complexity Bruce Edmonds,Ruth Meyer,2013-04-04 Social
systems are among the most complex known. This poses particular problems for
those who wish to understand them. The complexity often makes analytic
approaches infeasible and natural language approaches inadequate for relating
intricate cause and effect. However, individual- and agent-based
computational approaches hold out the possibility of new and deeper
understanding of such systems. Simulating Social Complexity examines all
aspects of using agent- or individual-based simulation. This approach
represents systems as individual elements having each their own set of
differing states and internal processes. The interactions between elements in
the simulation represent interactions in the target systems. What makes these
elements social is that they are usefully interpretable as interacting
elements of an observed society. In this, the focus is on human society, but
can be extended to include social animals or artificial agents where such
work enhances our understanding of human society. The phenomena of interest
then result (emerge) from the dynamics of the interaction of social actors in
an essential way and are usually not easily simplifiable by, for example,
considering only representative actors. The introduction of accessible agent-
based modelling allows the representation of social complexity in a more
natural and direct manner than previous techniques. In particular, it is no
longer necessary to distort a model with the introduction of overly strong
assumptions simply in order to obtain analytic tractability. This makes
agent-based modelling relatively accessible to a range of scientists. The
outcomes of such models can be displayed and animated in ways that also make
them more interpretable by experts and stakeholders. This handbook is
intended to help in the process of maturation of this new field. It brings
together, through the collaborative effort of many leading researchers,
summaries of the best thinking and practice in this area and constitutes a
reference point for standards against which future methodological advances
are judged. This book will help those entering into the field to avoid
reinventing the wheel each time, but it will also help those already in the
field by providing accessible overviews of current thought. The material is
divided into four sections: Introductory, Methodology, Mechanisms, and
Applications. Each chapter starts with a very brief section called ‘Why read
this chapter?’ followed by an abstract, which summarizes the content of the
chapter. Each chapter also ends with a section of ‘Further Reading’ briefly
describing three to eight items that a newcomer might read next.
  Innovations in Digital Research Methods Peter Halfpenny,Rob
Procter,2015-05-18 Vast amounts of digital data are now generated daily by
people as they go about their lives, yet social researchers are struggling to
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exploit it. At the same time, the challenges faced by society in the 21st
century are growing ever more complex, and demands research that is bigger in
scale, more collaborative and multi-disciplinary than ever before. This
cutting-edge volume provides an accessible introduction to innovative digital
social research tools and methods that harness this ‘data deluge’ and
successfully tackle key research challenges. Contributions from leading
international researchers cover topics such as: Qualitative, quantitative and
mixed methods research Data management Social media and social network
analysis Modeling and simulation Survey methods Visualizing social data
Ethics and e-research The future of social research in the digital age This
vibrant introduction to innovative digital research methods is essential
reading for anyone conducting social research today.
  HBR Guide to Data Analytics Basics for Managers (HBR Guide Series) Harvard
Business Review,2018-03-13 Don't let a fear of numbers hold you back. Today's
business environment brings with it an onslaught of data. Now more than ever,
managers must know how to tease insight from data--to understand where the
numbers come from, make sense of them, and use them to inform tough
decisions. How do you get started? Whether you're working with data experts
or running your own tests, you'll find answers in the HBR Guide to Data
Analytics Basics for Managers. This book describes three key steps in the
data analysis process, so you can get the information you need, study the
data, and communicate your findings to others. You'll learn how to: Identify
the metrics you need to measure Run experiments and A/B tests Ask the right
questions of your data experts Understand statistical terms and concepts
Create effective charts and visualizations Avoid common mistakes
  Marketing Analytics Wayne L. Winston,2014-01-08 Helping tech-savvy
marketers and data analysts solvereal-world business problems with Excel
Using data-driven business analytics to understand customers andimprove
results is a great idea in theory, but in today's busyoffices, marketers and
analysts need simple, low-cost ways toprocess and make the most of all that
data. This expert book offersthe perfect solution. Written by data analysis
expert Wayne L.Winston, this practical resource shows you how to tap a simple
andcost-effective tool, Microsoft Excel, to solve specific businessproblems
using powerful analytic techniques—and achieveoptimum results. Practical
exercises in each chapter help you apply and reinforcetechniques as you
learn. Shows you how to perform sophisticated business analyses usingthe
cost-effective and widely available Microsoft Excel instead ofexpensive,
proprietary analytical tools Reveals how to target and retain profitable
customers and avoidhigh-risk customers Helps you forecast sales and improve
response rates formarketing campaigns Explores how to optimize price points
for products andservices, optimize store layouts, and improve
onlineadvertising Covers social media, viral marketing, and how to exploit
botheffectively Improve your marketing results with Microsoft Excel and
theinvaluable techniques and ideas in Marketing Analytics:Data-Driven
Techniques with Microsoft Excel.
  Marketing Analytics Mike Grigsby,2015-06-03 Who is most likely to buy and
what is the best way to target them? Marketing Analytics enables marketers
and business analysts to answer these questions by leveraging proven
methodologies to measure and improve upon the effectiveness of marketing
programs. Marketing Analytics demonstrates how statistics, analytics and
modeling can be put to optimal use to increase the effectiveness of every day
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marketing activities, from targeted list creation and data segmentation to
testing campaign effectiveness and forecasting demand. The author explores
many common marketing challenges and demonstrates how to apply different data
models to arrive at viable solutions. Business cases and critical analysis
are included to illustrate and reinforce key concepts throughout. Beginners
will benefit from clear, jargon-free explanations of methodologies relating
to statistics, marketing strategy and consumer behaviour. More experienced
practitioners will appreciate the more complex aspects of data analytics and
data modeling, discovering new applications of various techniques in every
day practice. Readers of Marketing Analytics will come away with a firm
foundation in markets analytics and the tools they need to gain competitive
edge and increase market share. Online supporting resources for this book
include a bank of test questions as well as data sets relating to many of the
chapters.
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